From: PUC Consumer Comments

To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Thursday, October 21, 2021 11:00:07 AM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Martha Bibb

Submission Time: Oct 21 2021 10:36AM
Email: marthasbibb@gmail.com
Telephone: 503-539-8863

Address: 810 CD Olena Dr

Hailey, ID 83333

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power
Case ID: IPC-E-21-21

Comment: "I was unable t to comment at the meeting last night because the WebEXx site was
having technical issues. My phone in call was dropped also. This prevented me and others
from commenting."
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